
 
 NON-NATIVE SPEAKERS OF ENGLISH 

The translator of the research area of our hospital has revised the paper. We have also made all 
the corrections suggested by the editor. We do not have the option to hire an external English 

reviewer. We hope that, with these corrections, the manuscript meets the standards of publication. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARLOS LEON-ESPINOZA  
General Surgery Department  
Hospital Clínico Valencia  
Valencia-Spain  

  

 


